
 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

20 Nov  
Yr 5 Little Day Out 
Gala Sports Day 
 

25 Nov  
Yr 10 Road Safety 
Day 
 

 26 Nov 

Masterclass 
Showcase 
 

29 Nov  
Zone Gala Day 
 

3 Dec 
Orientation Day Yr 6 
into 7 
Parent Information 
Evening Yr 6 into 7 
 

4 Dec  
Presentation Night 
 

5 Dec 
Sports Awards 
Presentation Day 

Message from the Principal 

REMEMBRANCE DAY 
Congratulations to our School Captains Jarrod Clark and Rheeannhyn Waters for their very 
moving address at the Tarragal Glen Remembrance Day service. They delivered a heartfelt 
speech on what Remembrance Day means to young Australians as we commemorate the 
101 anniversary of Armistice the most significant world-wide event of the centenary of the 
Great War. Congratulations to Kara Cannon who was magnificent leading the singing of the 
National Anthem at the service and to Ms Pennings for accompanying the Tarragel Glenn 
Choir as a highly skilled pianist.  It is both a celebration of peace and a remembrance of 
service and sacrifice.  
 
VARIETY NIGHT 
Wednesday night we hosted EHS Variety Night. An opportunity for our very talented 
musicians, dancers and drama students to perform and entertain our families. It is testimony 
to the extraordinary talent of our staff and students to produce such a professional program 
that highlights the great opportunities our students have to pursue and develop their 
performing passions. Congratulations to the CAPA team for this fantastic showcase! 
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YEAR 12 FORMAL 
A fitting end to the week with the Yr 12 formal held at Gracelands at Forrester’s Beach.  What a night of celebration after 13 years 
of schooling and completion of the HSC exams. Our students looked amazing and ready to take on the world!! Thank you to Mr 
Bangura and Ms Steele for organising a great event and to the many staff and parents who attended to support Yr 12. I know the 
school community wish our students every success and look forward to hearing of the big impact they will make in their chosen 
career pathways. All the very best of luck!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
YEAR 6 LITTLE DAY OUT 
EHS proudly hosted Yr 6 Little Day Out on 6 November  where students had the opportunity to participate in a range of sporting 
events facilitated by local sporting groups. Sincere thanks and appreciation to the Sporting Development Officers from NSW 
Cricket, Local AFL and Netball codes. Congratulations to Mr Keyes and the PE staff for organising the day and  to Ms Wilk and 
Ms Kronja for their support and to Yr 10 PASS students for mentoring the students during each event. A great day was had by 
everyone!! Thank you to our partner primary staff for joining in!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DEVASTATING FIRES 
I would like to pay tribute to our state emergency services, rural fire service and many volunteers who have displayed enormous 
courage and bravery as they helped fight catastrophic fires across NSW and protect people and property. The devastation and 
loss of loved ones that so many people have experienced is heart wrenching and our love and thoughts are with those families. 
There are many community organisations fund raising and I know our community will give what they can to show we care. These 
fires were close to home for many of us and a timely reminder to have our own personal safety plan in place as well as ensure 
students and staff are safe at school. Thank you for your support this week as we navigated some variations to normal school 
operation. As always I truly value the community’s support and confidence knowing that the safety of the children in our care will 
always be our highest priority.  
 
Enjoy the rest of the term as we all get closer to the finish line and welcome the festive season. 
                                   
Yours sincerely 
Mrs Karen Nicol   
Principal 
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VARIETY NIGHT 
 
The CAPA Team were proud to present performances of a very high standard at this year's Variety Night. Students from Music, 
Dance, Drama and Multimedia provided us with a quality showcase of performing arts at Erina High School from Years 7 to 12. 
Thank you to our fabulous stage, sound and lighting crew and Jai and Catherine for hosting our evening. 
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MORE FROM VARIETY NIGHT 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PICS FROM OUR AG FARM.  THE BABY LAMBS ARE REALLY GROWING  
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MASTERCLASS BEST PLACE 
 
Our Students enjoyed themselves on their excursion to Edogowa gardens. A taste of Japan! 
 

 



Issue            11                                                                                                                                                                                         Page 6  

 

 
 



Issue            11                                                                                                                                                                                         Page 7  

 

 
BARKAN 

“BOOMERANG” IN DARKINJUNG 

 

 

Congratulations to Lilymay Spicer, Tahlia Williams and Bonnie Spicer.  These girls have been invited to attend Sydney 

University WINGARA-MURA Summer Camp  9 –12  December. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ART CLUB 
 
This year our Art Club members, who meet every week, have been enjoying working on Pinãtas, Store Room designs 
and now a Mural Project. The smiling faces of the Art Club members featured here belong to Jasmine Spiros, Ebony 
Hughes and Kianna Edmonds. We look forward to more fun art activities in 2020.  
P Mottershead 
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